
CITY OF PRESCOTT, WISCONSIN
JANUARY 20, 2015 PRESCOTT COMPREHENSIVE PLAN WORK GROUP

Pursuant to due call and notice thereof, a meeting of the Prescott Comprehensive Plan 
Work Group was held Tuesday January 20, 2015 at the Municipal Building, 800 Borner 
St.

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m.  Members present were Maureen Otwell, Kyle Warp,
David Hovel, David French, Mike Hunter, Kelly Cain,  Patrick Beilfuss and City 
Administrator Jayne Brand.

Patrick Beilfuss of Cedar Corporation lead the group through a review of Chapter 5 
Planning for a Diversified Economy.  The committee discussed the strengths and 
weakness which will be part of the chapter.  Several additional financing alternatives 
were suggested to be added to the chapter.  Farmers markets and possible repercussion 
from sanding mining were also discussed and suggestions were made to add to the 
chapter.

Chapter 10 Implementing the Comprehensive Plan was also discussed.  Patrick asked the 
committee to review the first 4 chapters and to rank recommendation actions into short, 
mid-term, long and ongoing recommendations for the next meeting.

Next meetings set for February 10th & February 24th.

Motion to adjourn passed without a negative voice vote.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jayne M. Brand
City Administrator


